Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Northeast Florida Regional Planning Council
Request for Proposal for the Northeast Florida Military Installation Resilience Review (MIRR)

The Northeast Florida Regional Council is issuing a Request for Proposals (RFP) for qualified consultants to provide technical services for the Northeast Florida Military Installation Resilience Review (MIRR).  A copy of the RFP can be obtained from our website at  http://www.nefrc.org. 
Proposals must be received no later than 12:00 noon, Eastern Daylight Time (EDT), on Monday, January 13, 2025. Proposals received after this date and time WILL NOT be considered.
